
 

 

 

 

 

Public Schools of Calumet, Laurium, & Keweenaw 

Parent Advisory Committee 

 

Meeting Minutes 

   The CLK Parent Advisory Committee held its monthly meeting on March 17, 2022, at 

5:31 p.m., in the CLK Boardroom. 

 

     Present were members: Melissa Anderson, Jodi Skoog, Joni Erkkila, Mary Pennala, Nicki 

Lahti, Keith Anderson, Roy Loukus, and Chris Davidson, Superintendent. 

  

 Absent were members: Leann Fogle, Brooke Peterson, Karyn Pomroy, Steve Tarnowski, 

Melissa Keranen, Kristin Zubiena, Lynn Koivisto, Jessica Mattson, Kim Robbins, Tamara 

Fryer, Katie Oja, Adam Loukus, Jake Garrow, David Bertholf, Kristi Pieti, and Dan Giachino. 
 

 On motion, second (Anderson, Lahti) unanimous decision, minutes from the February 17, 

2022, meeting were approved. 

 

 There were no changes made to the agenda for the March 17, 2022, meeting.  

 

Presentations/Speakers: None 

 

Sub-Committee Reports: 

a)   PTO: An indoor GaGa Ball pit was purchased by the PTO for students to use during 

indoor recess and PE. An outdoor GaGa Ball pit is still to come. One more fundraiser is 

being planned for this school year.  

b) School Improvement: C. Davidson suggested removing School Improvement as a 



subcommittee. The PAC member numbers are now smaller, and the School Improvement 

Plan can be presented to the entire PAC. Present PAC members agreed with the removal 

of this subcommittee. 

 

Announcements: 

a) The website is getting very close to publication.  

 

Unfinished Business: None 

 

New Business: 

a) C. Davidson shared the many 2021-2022 CLK School Accomplishments & Donations 

(thus far…).  

 

Other Business: Additional discussion included a review of CLK School’s current security 

measures and future preparedness trainings for staff. Also, elementary pick up will switch to the 

elementary gym starting Monday, April 4th. Parents should park in the reserved parking near the 

elementary gym.    

 

The CLK Parent Advisory Committee adjourned at 6:47 p.m. 

 


